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POLICE &CRIME 
COMMISSIONER 
for Leicestershire 

Prevention I Partnership I Protection 

Date: 9 October 201 9 

Ref: PCCI71G 

To: Cllr Joe Orson 
Chair, Leicestershire Police and Crime Panel 

Emailed to: Euan.Walters@leics.aov.uk 

Annual Report 2018119 

Thank you for your response to my Annual Report 201 811 9 which I presented to the Police and 
Crime Panel on 24 September 2019. 

I note that the Panel was grateful for the detail contained within the report which covered the full 
breadth of work undertaken by my office. I am also pleased that the pictorials of numerical data 
were well received. 

As the Panel is aware partnership working in delivery of my Police and Crime Plan has been, 
and remains, a key focus for me and hence this was comprehensively covered within my annual 
report. 

As requested, I am more than happy to provide the Panel with future reports on peer mentoring, 
commissioning outcomes, levels of anti-social behaviour and future funding announcements 
from central Government and the impact this may have on policing in Leicester, Leicestershire 
and Rutland. 

Finally, I wish to thank the Panel for their support during the past year and I look forward to 
reporting back on the progress made against my Police and Crime Plan in the coming months. 

Lord Willy Bach 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
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